
 
22nd March 2019  

Important Dates  

Friday 29th March 
PTA Mothers’ Day Shop 

Tuesday 9th April  
4W Parents Evening 

Wednesday 10th April 
Parents Evening for all classes 

Thursday 11th April 
Parents Evening  for all except 4W 

Friday 12th April 
Easter Egg Competition 

Tuesday 30th April - Friday 3rd May 
Y4  Whitby Residential  

Newsletter 9 
Rainbow Club 
Our new after school club is now up and 
running meaning you could drop your child 
off with us at 7.30am and we can care for them until 
5.30pm! Breakfast Club is from 7.30-8.30am for £4 which 
includes breakfast.  Our new after school club is called 
Rainbow Club opens from 3.00-5.30pm Monday to Friday 
for £8 per session.  Children will be offered a range of fun 
activities and will have a snack and a drink.  Children can 
attend any number of sessions on any days but must be 
booked in advance.  Please do not hesitate to get in touch if 
you have any questions or would like to sign your child up. 
 

Sporting News 
We have had some amazing sporting success recently.  Our Under 11 football team 
made it to the National League Finals in York where they represented Guiseley 
AFC.  They were unfortunately knocked out in the semi-finals by Halifax Town AFC.  
After a week’s break at half term they went straight to the School Games Bradford 
Finals held at Hanson Academy where they made it all the way to the finals and 
came away with silver medals after a 2-1 defeat to Eldwick Primary School.  Our 
Under 9 Football Team have been training every week on a lunchtime and they 
also represented our school at the School Games Bradford Finals.  In other sporting 
news, our Year 3 Cricket Team brought more silverware home for our trophy 
cabinet when they won the BEOP Sports UK Cricket Competition at Woodhouse 
Grove.  Our Under 11 Tag Rugby Team were undefeated at the recent BEOP Sports 
UK Rugby World Cup Event.  We are incredibly proud of all of our sports teams and 
their successes. 
 

Parents Teacher Consultation Evenings  

Our parents’ evenings will be held on  

Wednesday 10th April 3.30pm – 6.30pm & Thursday 11th April 3.30pm – 6.00pm 

We operate an online booking system which you can access via the eSchools App. 
This can be downloaded in the usual way from your App Store.  If you do not have 
access to the internet or need help installing the App, please ring the office and 
they will be happy to help. Please note that 4W dates are Tuesday 9th & 
Wednesday 10th April - not Thursday. 
We will also be conducting our annual Parent Survey during the evening. 
 

We have our own Facebook page!  
Please ‘Like’ our page. 

Year 3 Cricket Team 

Thackley Football Team 

Making jars for Mothers’ Day 

BCFC Penalty Shoot Out 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Bradford City Penalty Shoot Out. We are delighted to have raised 
almost £6000! Half of this goes to the charity Bradford City in the Community.   The other half goes to our School Fund 
which is spent on extras for the children that cannot be covered by our limited school budget such as subsiding the cost 
of residential visits, fun day, visitors to school and other treats. 
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Yours sincerely 

 

A. Patterson                              T. Patterson 

Head of School                         Executive Headteacher             

Special Mention in Celebration Assemblies 

Each class teacher nominates a child to receive a Celebration Certificate in recognition of something they 
have done that week such as an outstanding piece of work or an excellent attitude to their work.  These 
children are presented with their certificate in a whole school assembly on a Friday. We then do our best 
to put their picture on Twitter. 

Class Assemblies 
All classes will be performing class assemblies over the course of the year.  Parents are very welcome to 
attend when it is their child’s class assembly. These assemblies are held on Tuesdays at 9.00am.   
PTA Disco 
Many thanks to our PTA who organised our last disco and raised a tremendous £997.57!  An amazing 
amount! The children had a great time - thanks to all who came. 
Staff news 
We welcome Mrs Clare Barton to our Thackley team.  Mrs Barton joins Nursery as a teaching assistant in 
Nursery.  Unfortunately, Mrs Crowe is moving ever closer to retirement and has reduced her working days 
to Thursday and Fridays.  We are delighted that Mrs Fiona Timothy continues to be our Nursery teacher to 
cover Mrs Horne’s absence.  Miss Illingworth continues to be making a good recovery from her illness.  Mr 
Poole will be covering her absence in Y4 for the foreseeable future. 
Book Donations 
Many thanks to the parents who have recently donated some 
excellent books to our school library.  We welcome donations of 
nearly new books or magazines.  Please speak to Mrs Shiel or Mrs 
Jeffrey if you have any donations.  

 
 
 

Billy Bantam at our Penalty Shoot Out 

Don’t forget school closes for Easter 
on Friday 12th April and Reopens on 
Monday 29th April. 


